
Plumbing and Mechanical Systems Examining Board 
Plumbing Code Committee Meeting 

May 25, 2010 Notes 
 
 

Committee Members Present:  Tom Day, Mick Gage, Stuart Crine, Jane 
Hagedorn, Matt Oetker, Cindy Houlson, Susan Van Horn and Mary Swinehart 
 

 
Tom Day called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Notes from March 16, 2010 were approved 
 
Public comment review: 

 

 Following a lengthy discussion the committee agreed that the statement 
“Local ordinances or rules and regulations may provide for higher but not 
lower standards than those found in the state plumbing code”  will not be 
included.   The cities still have the same authority as they had before, 
there is no legal affect either way. 

 

 Following a lengthy discussion the committee agreed these items will 
remain as stated in the rule and will not change. 
25.4(12)  Most cities require 4” or larger sewer.   
25.4(7)  Use of K copper tubing.  . 
25.4 (15)  Size of Vents 
Chapter 11  Subsoil drainage  
 

A communication will be sent to each contributor informing them of the decision 
of the committee. 

 
The 2009 Uniform Plumbing Code with amendments will be presented to the 
Iowa Plumbing and Mechanical Systems Board tomorrow for approval. 

 
Provided approval is received the projected date for completion is July 21st. 

. 
 

Adjournment 
       

 
 


